
 
 

  

A message from Mrs Jukes…….. Diary Dates  

Inset day school closed to    

pupils 

3rd June 

Y1 Weaver Hall trip 

13th June 

Non uniform  - books 

14th June 

Non-uniform - coloured item 

21st June 

Health & sports week 

24-28th June 

EYFS sports day 9.15-11am 

25th June 

KS1 sports day 9.15-11am 

26th June 

KS2 sports day 9.15-11am 

27th June 

PTFA Olympic extravaganza 

28th June  -  after school 

Y4 leavers performance 

10th & 11th July 

 

Class Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders 90% 

Dazzling Dragonflies 88% 
Terrific Turtles 96% 

Perfect Pandas 94% 

Amazing Alligators 91% 

Marvellous Meerkats 94% 
Outstanding Owls 98% 

 This Week’s  
Winners 
 

 Outstanding 

Owls  

 

24/05/2024 

Fabulous Foxes 95% 

  Newsletter 
 



 

 

Ravenclaw 708 

Slytherin 697 

Gryffindor 602 

Hufflepuff 744 

The results are based on the number of children who have 

read four or more times in the week. 

 1st  Perfect Pandas  96% 

 2nd  Dazzling Dragonflies 91% 

 3rd  Terrific Turtles  85% 

 

Well done to everyone who read and took part  in the challenge last 

week. 

Ready, Steady, Read!  

Pupils of the Week 
& TIGER Learners 

  

LL   Elsie E & Lake 
SS   Hetty & Freddie A 
DD  Eliza & Lincoln 

TT   Charlie & Frank 

PP   William & Issy 

AA   Isla & Rome 

MM  Myla & ruby 

OO   Year 4 & Hollie 
FF    Ruby & Jessica 

TT Rockstars 
Winning class 

Marvellous Meerkats 
Outstanding Owls 
1st   Freddie 
2nd  Seb T 
3rd   Ellie 
Most improved  Seb M 
Marvellous Meerkats 

1st   Sophie 
2nd  Riley B 
3rd   Jack F 
Most improved  Joe W 
Fabulous Foxes  

1st  Stanley C 
2nd  Leia 
3rd   Poppy 
Most improved  Anna 

 Numbot 

 Winning class 

    Amazing Alligators 

Winner from each class: 

PP Lottie 

TT   Emma 

AA Callista 

 
 
 

House points 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Half year update 

A huge thank you to our amazing PTFA who have 

been busy arranging fundraisers through out the 

year. A PTFA newsletter full of information and some 

important dates has been emailed to you via Arbor. 



 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

      

WOW awards………………………………. 

Careers Week at Oxhey First! 
  As part of our Careers Curriculum, we are very excited to be launching 

our second careers week. 

  This will take place on the week commencing Monday 1st July 2024. 

  This year, we will be focusing on professions in  

STEM  (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths)   

We have lots of surprises and visitors lined up to inspire and  inform our 
pupils. We will be holding a dress up day as a professional in your child’s 

chosen career on Friday 5th July!  

Parents/Carers, if you were a former pupil at Oxhey, we would love to 
hear from you! If you would like to send a photograph of yourself as a 

child at Oxhey and also as an adult in your current profession to the school 

office office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk, we will include these images in our      

Careers Week launch assembly! Thank you! 

 



 

 

 
 

                    
 

 

 
 

 

Notice Board 


